
 

 

 

Principal Message for March 3, 2023 
 
Greetings Carroll Families, 
 
Tuesday, March 7th is a Teacher Workday. School is closed for students. I hope you 
have the opportunity to enjoy this beautiful weather. 
 
Thank you to all the students who tried out for Spring Sports. It is going to be a great 
season. 
Carroll Athletic Information can be found here.  

The March PTA Newsletter can be found at https://www.smore.com/1qcu5-cmms-
pta-news. There are still several board vacancies for next year. We need your help.  

8th Grade Families: 
We will be hosting a High School Night for all 8th grade students and families 
on Wednesday, March 8th from 5:30pm to 6:30pm in the Learning Commons. We will 
also provide families with a virtual option via Google Meet to attend. Please join us to 
learn more about the high school registration process, course offerings, and meet with 
representatives from Sanderson High School. 
 

High School Registration begins Monday, March 6th until Friday, March 24th. All 
8th graders will be receiving a high school registration lesson in their ELA class the week 
of March 6th. This lesson will cover high school graduation requirements and how to 
register for classes in PowerSchool. All parents/guardians are encouraged to review 
your student's courses before final submission. Additionally, please review your 
student's assigned high school website for course descriptions and upcoming events. 
_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Carroll Magnet Middle School Week at a Glance (WAG) can be accessed here.  
 
Is your child interested in a club at Carroll? Please visit our website here for 
information about clubs. All are invited to participate. 
 

If you have an immediate need please contact me directly at tzarzecki@wcpss.net.  
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Yours,   

 
Tina Zarzecki 
Work Hard. Be Kind. 

 

 


